1. Hippocratic Oath Ceremonies at major medical campuses in the United States.     Currently medical students do not take the Hippocratic Oath prior to beginning medical practice, as the oath has been phased out since the introduction of legalized abortion.   The reason for this phasing out of the Hippocratic Oath is that the Oath specifically prohibits practice of abortion or euthanasia.    Re-introduction of the Hippocratic Oath is one of the primary ways to educate physicians about their ethical responsibility toward their patient, and is the core of the “doctor-patient relationship”.     AAPLOG has already developed the presentations, and is in the process of identifying local members capable of facilitating these ceremonies. 

AAPLOG is seeking funding to assist members to initiate these Hippocratic Oath ceremonies at major medical campuses throughout the United States.   Since our 2016 AAPLOG Matthew Bulfin Educational Conference is scheduled at the largest medical complex in the United States:  Houston TX, our goal is to see the establishment of the Hippocratic Oath ceremony in Houston in 2016 as well as at least two other medical schools in the United States.

Budget for Hippocratic Oath ceremonies
Speaker Travel and lodging                                                                          $ 500
Facility rental and food                                                                                 $ 3000
       Total Grant request for each Hippocratic Ceremony                              $3500
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